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LETTER DATED 22 JULY 1988 FROM THE CHARGE D'AFFAIRES A.I. OF THE
PERMANENT MISSION OF SAINT KITTS AND NEVIS TO THE UNITED NATIONS
ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

I have the honour to transmit herewith a statement from the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Saint Kitts and Nevis which concerns the decision of the Islamic
Republic of Iran to accept Security Council resolution 598 (1987).

I have the further honour to request that this letter with the annexed
statement be circulated as a document of the Security Council.

(Signed) ... Omelda DASENT
Chargé d'affaires a.i.

88-19506 0349g (E) VR



§/20083
English
Page 2

Annex

Statement dated 22 July 1988 by the Government of Saint Kitts
and Nevis

The Government of Saint Kitts and Nevis views with deep satisfaction and
immense hope the official decision by the Islamic Republic of Iran to abide by
United Nations Security Council resolution 598 (1987).

Iran's decision augurs well for lasting peace, security and stability in the
region of the Middle East and raises hope for solutions to other regional conflicts.

Tho Government of Saint Kitts and Nevis commends the efforts by the
Secretary-General, Mr. Javier Pérez de Cuéllar, to implement speedily the
provisions of Security Council resolution 598 (1987).




